
Demonstrate how initiatives 
mainstream their concept, 
framework and approach 

through pilot activities

Show the key role of 
external actors as 

facilitators and 
stimulators of biodiversity 
governance transformation 

Demonstrate the initiatives’ 
framework implementa-
tion using real examples 
at the local scale without 

any pilot intervention

Demonstrate the 
empowerment and 

integration of local and 
indigenous people, 

values, and knowledge in 
biodiversity government

Show collaboration and 
co-management with 

local actors in biodiversity 
governance

Promote indigenous rights 
and justice for improving 
biodiversity governance

Demonstrate knowledge 
co-production mechanisms to 

support decision-making in 
bidiversity management

Demonstrate collaboration 
with private sectors in 

transformative biodiversity 
management

Demonstrate the urgency of 
providing  capacity building 
and tools for social-learning 

and decision making in 
biodiversity governance

Show integration of diverse 
values for urban biodiversity 
management transformation

Scales

Global

Sub-national

Landscape / 
Ecosystem

National

Regional

TYPOLOGY OF CASE STUDIES
Diverse values initiatives...


